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Miner Elementary School

Whats Growing?

Kale

Collard Greens

Check us out on Instagram @minerelementarygarden

The garden is open for community use 

Monday through Friday from 3:00 to dusk. Stop on by!

Garlic

Bountiful Harvest
We have been been busy preparing the garden

for the winter! The students have helped us

harvest sweet potatoes, kale, collards, beets,

and more. They then planted garlic that will be

ready in the spring. Finally, we topped the beds

off with compost and straw to "tuck them in"

for the winter. Keep an eye out for grade-level

garden days throughout the winter and spring.

This is a great way for students to work

together in a safe environment!

Please note that masks are strongly encouraged and can be provided upon request.


